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Re 16-1871-EL-BGN: The State of Ohio has a no-excuses obligation and duty to protect one of
our most important natural resources, the Great Lake Erie. I do not support the installation of wind
turbines into Lake Erie--it seemed an absurd idea from the start for so many environmental
reasons. I was relieved when PUCO's mandates for this misguided project made it a non-starter
for the entities that want to build these catasrophes. PLEASE stand strong and uphold your
original positions or, better yet, scrap it altogether. If wind turbines must be built in Ohio, they can
be built on LAND with precautions and considerations for humans, wildlife and landscape utmost
in mind. I can't believe the project got as far as it did. I don't own a boat or live on the lake. It is a
matter of environmental protection and integrity. Installing turbines into Lake Erie? What that
would entail and disrupt and destroy, forever. No way. Thank you for taking resident input and
preventing this tragedy from happening.
 
Angela Guinther
a_guinther@yahoo.com
(216) 939-9438
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